Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Joe Glenski <joseph.glenski@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, April 4, 2020 12:57 PM

To: Assessments (Cl-StPaul)

Subject: Griggs/Scheffer Area Paving and Lighting Phase 1

Dear City Council,

Please approve the Griggs/Scheffer Area Paving and Lighting Phase 1. We need our street reconstructed, and have been
waiting a long time for this project.

Thank you,
Joseph Glenski
1328 Scheffer Ave.

St. Paul, MN 55116



